Dear Plum School Board,

	This letter is to state my feelings and opinion on the building of a new Regency Park.
I am in favor of the building; I feel we need it as a community to ensure the current and future students have the best education possible.  
Thank you,
Christine Kuvlesky
542 Deborah Jane Dr
